
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years Transition Story 
 

We hope that you find this booklet useful as your child 

begins to embark on their Academy journey with us here at 

St. Bernadette’s. 

We look forward to meeting you and your child. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Bernadette’s Catholic Primary Voluntary Academy 

 Our Academy: 
 

Our Early Years Unit: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your new teachers will be:  
 

Miss Fenwick 
 

Mrs Wilson 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is where you will 
wait in the morning 

before school: 
 

You will enter 
through this white 

door: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will have your own 
peg, this is where you will 
hang your coat and bag: 

 

If you bring a packed 
lunch you will put it on this 

shelving unit: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will be in either Class 2 or Class 3.  
 

Class 2: 
 

Class 3: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The toilets are in the Early Years corridor. 
 

Boys:  

 

 

 

Girls: 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have lots of different areas to play in: 
 Role-Play 

 

Construction 
 

Blocks 
 

Mark-Making 
 

Painting 
 

Sand 
 

Dough 
 

Reading 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At home time we all wait in 
Class 3: 

 

The adult who is 
collecting you will wait in 

our outdoor area: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to 
meeting you very soon! 

 
 
 
 

St. Bernadette’s Early Years Team 


